#### **FBLA WANTS TO SEE YOUR**

# 

#### WHAT DO WE WANT?

We want a picture of you and your loved ones in your Dragon Pride gear!

#### **HOW TO SEND PICTURE?**

Please send in a picture or email a picture to srucker@tinaavalon.k12.mo.us Include "Community Refrigerator" in your subject line.

#### WHY?

FBLA wants to display these pictures on a bulletin board as part of a "Community Refrigerator!"

## WANT YOUR PICTURE BACK AT THE END OF

We plan on leaving the pictures up all year, if you want yours back please include a note saying so!

### TINA-AVALON FBLA

